
From: Sarah Kossick
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass project
Date: Saturday, July 15, 2017 8:00:03 AM

Good Morning,

I'm writing to express my opposition to the Northern Pass transmission line project
as currently proposed.  The visual impact of the proposed towers would leave a scar
on the landscape and significantly compromise our rural character.

Corporate profits, or cost savings, should NOT outweigh public rights to maintain
and enhance our city character.

Sincerely,

Sarah Kossick
32 Beacon St.
Concord
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